
The Alabama Department of TransportaƟon (ALDOT) is proposing the addiƟon of an emergency stop truck 

ramp on AL-35 in Fort Payne, Dekalb County, Alabama.  InformaƟon about the project is available to the 
public for review and comment. Your comments may be provided by US mail, email, voicemail, or online 

as described below. Comments for the proposed project must be submiƩed by April 28, 2023.   

SUBMIT COMMENTS  TO: 
Online Comment Form: www.ALDOTinvolved.com 

Email: stop-truck-ramp@dot.state.al.us  

Phone: (256) 571-7230 (3-minute limit) 

Mail Comments to: Alabama Department of TransportaƟon 

   North Region-Guntersville  

   P.O. Box 550 

   Guntersville, Alabama 35976 

    

Project DescripƟon  

· The proposed project is located on AL-

35, coming down the mountain into 

Fort Payne, Alabama. 

· The ramp will uƟlize pea gravel to 

facilitate the slowing down of the 

trucks in emergency situaƟons.  

· The sidewalk will be moved to the west 

side of the truck ramp to maintain 

bicycle and pedestrian access. 

· Right of way will be required for the 

proposed project.  

 

Comments on the proposed project must to be submiƩed by April 28, 2023. 

This is where the project locaƟon map 
goes 

Online and In-Person  
Public Involvement 

 Emergency Stop Truck Ramp on AL-35 

  In-Person Public MeeƟng 
 

An informal meeƟng will be held:  
 

Tuesday, March 28th, 2023 
5:00 PM to 7:00 PM 

 
Fort Payne City Hall Auditorium 

105 Forest Ave SW 
Fort Payne, AL 35967 

 
Anyone with a disability requiring special 

assistance, should contact the Region office at 
(256) 505-4956 at least two days in advance of 

the meeƟng.  


